
 
 
 
 
 
14 March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 

I am delighted to be writing to inform you of an exciting new initiative here at Dixons Fazakerley Academy. 
   
In every lesson from Monday 14 March all students will have the opportunity to win a ‘Golden Ticket’.  
Teachers will award a ‘Golden Ticket’ to the student who has really stood out in the lesson, demonstrated 
our core values of determination, integrity and respect and achieved academic excellence.  We want every 
student to be the best version of themselves at all times and the introduction of ‘Golden Tickets’ will both 
encourage and reward students for outstanding achievement and effort. 
 
‘Golden Tickets’ will work alongside our positive planner comments and Student Appreciations on Fridays 
as a way of celebrating student successes. I am sure your son / daughter will be delighted to share their 
‘Golden Tickets’ with you as recognition of their hard work. 
 
If you would like any further information about the ‘Golden Tickets’ please do not hesitate to contact me 
at jollerton@dixonsfa.com. 
  
  
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr J. Ollerton 
Assistant Principal 
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
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